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Centre of the Month 

Congratulations to the following centres who were the highest recruiter in  

March 2011. 

 

 

BADBIR League Tables 

The launch of the new database is almost here! We are going through some final 

touches for the database  and will be launching it very soon. 

We are happy to announce the BADBIR  website www.badbir.org 

has been redesigned. All study documents, presentations and general  

information can be found on here.  

Please take a time to have a look around the new design and we would be  

grateful if you could let us know what you think at badbir@manchester.ac.uk.  

The BADBIR league table below shows the top ten  

highest recruiters in 2011.  These tables are based on 

average recruitment per month for  2011. (Jan, Feb, 

Mar, Apr) . 

New Website 

Welcome to the April 2011 edition of the BADBIR newsletter.   

Queens Medical Centre, Nottingham 

East Lancashire Hospitals NHS Trust 

County Durham and Darlington NHS 

St Vincent’s, Dublin 

St James’s  Hospital Dublin 

St John's Institute of Dermatology (GSTT 

Queen Elizabeth Hospital NHS Trust 

Sandwell and West Birmingham Hospitals 

Royal Victoria Infirmary, Newcastle 

Salford Royal Hospital 

New Centres 

Many thanks to all at Portsmouth NHS Trust who 

recruited their first patient to the database in 

April.  

You will have all received an email from the BADBIR office asking you to  

re-register onto the BADBIR database.  The log-in details which were used to 

access the original database will no longer be active.  The database is not yet 

live, so you will be unable to log in, but re-registration is required first.  

 

Users can re-register onto the new database via the link below: 

https://www.database.badbir.org/live/Register.aspx  
Once you click on the link you will be asked to enter your details including your 

name, password and email address. 

 

We will only be accepting NHS email address’s so please use these to register. 

Any email address’s such as hotmail or AOL will not be accepted. This is to  

ensure the security of the system.   

 

We would appreciate it if you could inform any members of your team who are 

associated with BADBIR and have not re-registered to do so as soon as possible.  

Usernames and Passwords 

This month we welcome our new Project  

Assistant Robert Williamson to BADBIR. Robert  has 

been with the University of Manchester for the past 

11 years. He joins us from the National Drug  

Evidence Centre. 

Staff News 

Helen Parris, Pat  

Johnson and Joanne 

Baczynski  accepted 

the “Recruiter of The 

Month” mug on  

behalf of Leigh  

Infirmary.  Elaine 

Unsworth also helped 

the centre achieve 

recruiter of the 

month.  

March 2011 

Salford Royal Infirmary  

Leigh General Infirmary 

Cardiff and Vale NHS Trust 


